
Chairman Prozanski and Committee,

My name is Laoni Davis and I have worked with the unhoused for 10 years. I feel it is essential to implement SB755.

Addiction and substance abuse are adding stress and division within our society. I have watched the number of people with 
addiction problems increase greatly over the years. I have worked with many who would stop using if they had help in doing so. The 
problems of homelessness and addiction are experienced by greater numbers because of the pandemic; the number of  people who 
lose jobs and face eviction are increasing and will continue to do so. 

Please support funding for for services that voters approved in Measure 110. This need will only become more critical as time goes 
on and will help manage some of the divisions in our society.

Thank you,
Laoni Davis


